
     Tim Etheridge, Maintenance  
Email:  office@fbcsumrall.org 

Carla Cook, Financial Secretary 
Email:  carlacook@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.758.4738  

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary 
Email:  marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.549.6793                                                

     Hampton Sims 
Minister to Children 

 Email:  hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org  
Phone:  601.320.4942  

Opportunities for Ministry 
 

Sunday   
 

Classic Service       8:30 am 
Sunday School        9:30 am 
Contemporary Worship    10:30 pm 
 

Wednesday   
 

Concession Stand       5:30 pm 
Student Activities       6:15 pm 
Kid’s Activities       6:30 pm 
Prayer Meeting (Choir room)      6:30 pm 

Reed McDaniel 
Minister to Students 

Email:  reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.452.0127  

Phillip Butler 
Minister of Music & Education 
Email:  phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.516.0699  

 

Dr. Philip Cooper 
Senior Pastor 

Email:  philipcooper@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.516.0790  

169 Center Avenue  Sumrall, MS  39482 

Phone 601.758.4738  Fax 601.758.3762 
www.fbcsumrall.org 

Church Office Hours 
 

Monday - Friday 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

 

The office is closed                              
12 noon - 1 p.m. daily. 

 

Financial Secretary  
 

Office Hours:  Tuesday & Wednesday 
8 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

RECORDS FOR SUNDAY    
May 2, 2021  

Total in Morning Worship: 302 
Sunday School Attendance: 155 

Budget Receipts to date: 
 $262,506.21 

Budget Requirements to date:  
$254,916.00 

Welcome to 

First Baptist Church 

May 9, 2021 

 Red Basket total for   
May was $54.00. Thank you  

for your generosity! 



   

 
GUESTS 

Please complete and place in the offering plate. 
 

___first visit ___visited before ___attend often 
 

___Please update my Information (members). 
 

I’M A GUEST OF __________________________ 
 

I attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service 
 

NAME___________________________________ 
 

SPOUSE’S NAME_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 
 

________________________________________ 
 

CELL PHONE_____________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

________________________________________ 
 

I am interested in the Discover First Class:.  
 

_____ Enroll Me  _____ Contact Me 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO, 
WHAT CHURCH? 
________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO BE VISITED ___ YES ___ NO 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON: 
 

___ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP 
 WITH JESUS CHRIST 
 

____BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER 
 

____ENROLLING IN BIBLE STUDY 
 

____MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

____ADULT MINISTRY 
 

____STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

____CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY 
 

www.fbcsumrall.org 
 

May 9, 2021 

 

  

What is A Woman? 

Genesis 2:18-25 

 

   I.   Important (2:18-20) 

 

 

  II.   Glorious (1:26-27) 

 

 

 III. Loved 

 

 

IV. Needed (2:18) 

 

Connecting to ChristEach OtherThe World 

Lamar Baptist Association is a great source for  needy families in Lamar   
County. They take donations of clothing, household items, appliances, furniture  

and linens. They also have a monthly schedule of food items that you can donate. 
During the month of May they request donations of PEANUT BUTTER & 
JELLY. You may br ing your  food donations to the church office or  drop   
them in the box outside the office door. If you would like more information       

about LBA or would like to donate your time, call Connie Ladner at    
601.268.7334 or see Missy Mitchell. 

 

High School Seniors that wish to participate in Baccalaureate Sunday,  
May 16, need to contact Reed or the church office.  

 

DEACON NOMINATIONS - The month of May is set aside for our church family 
to have the opportunity to nominate men for deacon election which will take place 

on the third Sunday morning in August (August 15th).  
 Ballot forms are available at both Information Desks.   


